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Medicinal Chemistry

From: Booth, Raymond <ra.booth@neu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 4:59 PM

To: Medicinal Chemistry

Subject: Re: Followup: Editorial Board Confirmation

Dear Editor Medicinal Chemistry 

 

I shall be happy to continue to serve on the Editorial Board.  

 

Thank you .  

 

 

Best regards,  

 

Raymond Booth 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Raymond G. Booth, PhD, RPh 

Professor and Associate Director 

Center for Drug Discovery 
Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

Department of Chemistry and Chemical Biology 
Northeastern University 

Boston, Massachusetts 02115 USA 
Tel:  617-373-4082 

 

From: Medicinal Chemistry <editor.mccr@omicsinc.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 1:48 AM 

To: Booth, Raymond 

Subject: Followup: Editorial Board Confirmation  

  

Dear Dr. Raymond George Booth, 
Warm Greetings from our Medicinal chemistry Journal  
Hope you are doing well 
I contacted you earlier by email and since we have not as yet received a response from you. 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board of 

the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw their 

membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 
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Thank you very much for your constant support 

  

Best Regards  

Kejiya Jesse 

Editorial Assistant 

Medicinal chemistry 

  


